RESUBMITTAL OF LETTER 0CAN101405

SUBJECT: DATA REQUEST SUPPORTING FLOOD ANALYSIS
ARKANSAS NUCLEAR ONE — UNITS 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-313 AND 50-368

LICENSE NOS. DPR-51 AND NPF-6

ENCLOSURE (DISK CONTAINS SECURITY-RELATED)

THE ENCLOSURE TO THIS LETTER CONTAINS SECURITY-RELATED INFORMATION AND IS BEING WITHHELD
FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE PER 10 CFR 2.390

REASON FOR RESUBMITTAL: HARDCOPY OF LETTER WAS SUBMITTED ALONG WITH A CD THAT
CONTAINED THE ENCLOSURE. THE ENCLOSURE INFORMATION PROVIDED ELECTRONICALLY DID NOT
PASS GUIDELINES, SO A HARDCOPY OF ENCLOSURE IS BEING PROVIDED.



i-_.-_' E n te_’- Entergy Operations, Inc.
1448 SR. 333

Russellville, AR 72802
Tel 479-858-4704

Stephenie L. Pyle
Manager, Regulatory Assurance
Arkansas Nuclear One

10 CFR 2.390 Enclosure Withheld
0CAN101405

October 14, 2014

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

SUBJECT: Data Request Supporting Flood Analysis
Arkansas Nuclear One — Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6

REFERENCE: Entergy letter to NRC, Data Request Supporting United States Army
Corps of Engineers Flood Analysis, dated September 9, 2014
(0CAN091401)

Dear Sir or Madam:

By letter dated September 9, 2014 (referenced above), Entergy Operations Inc.
(Entergy) provided information related to dams affecting the flooding analysis for
Arkansas Nuclear One (ANO). Subsequently, the NRC requested additional information
pertaining to the Huckleberry Creek Dam. The enclosure to this letter is an electronic
disk containing information for the Huckleberry Creek Dam to support the ANO flood
hazard reevaluation. Entergy requests that the enclosure, which contains
security-related information, be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with

10 CFR 2.390.

This letter contains no new regulatory commitments. Should you have any questions
regarding this submittal, please contact me.

SLP/nbm

Enclosure: Disk with electronic information (Security—-Related)

Sincerely,

The enclosure to this letter contains security-related information and is withheld from
public disclosure per 10 CFR 2.390
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cc: Mr. Marc L. Dapas (w/o enclosure)
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
1600 East Lamar Boulevard
Arlington, TX 76011-4511

NRC Senior Resident Inspector (w/o enclosure)
Arkansas Nuclear One

P.O. Box 310

London, AR 72847

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (w/o enclosure)
Attn: Ms. Andrea E. George

MS O-8B1

One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (w/o enclosure)
Attn: Mr. John Hughey

MS 13-C5

One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Robert Kuntz

MS 13-F15

One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

The enclosure to this letter contains security-related information and is withheld from
public disclosure per 10 CFR 2.390



